The Harpeth Hall School 3801 HOBBS ROAD / NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37215

DAVID E. WOOD Headmaster

June 1983

Dear Ward-Belmont Alumnae:

The opening paragraph of the new Harpeth Hall promotional brochure states:

"...Harpeth Hall was established in 1951 when Ward-Belmont, a nationally-known school for girls, From its beginning, Harpeth Hall has carried on the high academic standards, spirit, traditions, and ideals passed down by generations of Ward-Belmont students."

We are indeed proud of our heritage and the close association we have with Ward-Belmont. Because you passed on to us your legancy of excellence, we are glad to publish and make available to you this copy of the Ward-Belmont Directory. We hope it rekindles warm memories of years gone by.

Sincerely yours,

David E. Wood

Headmaster

ira